
Atkinson Energy Commission, 12/20/22 
Attending: Stan Graziano, Doug Early, Marie Torris, Jim Garrity 

Not attending: Fred Doherty, Michelle Veasey 

Meeting called to order at 7:06 by Jim Garrity 

Minutes of 11/15/22 meeting – Doug moved to accept, seconded by Stan, unanimously approved. 

Library and Community Center Solar proposals: 

 Stan suggested we post the proposals to our web page. 

 Stan reached out to Building Needs Committee to inform them about the proposals. 

 Stan will talk to the Police Chief about the future. If a new Police Station is built, PV solar and 

other cost-effective renewables should be designed-in. 

Members shared their personal experiences with energy savings tips and tricks at home: 

 Wood-stove best practices 

 Using thermal drapes between warm and cold rooms 

 Plastic storm window use 

 Electric efficiency of pellet stove blowers Vs. mini-split heat pumps 

Next meeting January 17, 2022 

Move to adjourn by Marie, seconded by Doug at 8:02 pm. 

 


